
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given by the Woodstock Fire/Rescue District consistent with the 

provisions of the Open Meetings Act that the regular scheduled meeting for Thursday, May 

22nd, 2025 for the Woodstock Fire/Rescue District Board of Trustees has been rescheduled 

so that said meeting, which takes place at 2900 North Raffel Road., Woodstock, IL, will 

take place at 7:00 PM on Thursday, May 29th, 2025. 

 

Published by the direction of the Board of Trustees of the Woodstock Fire/Rescue District. 

 

 

 

 

 

  /s/ Robert A. Kristensen   

 

  Robert A. Kristensen 

  Secretary of the Board of Trustees 

  Woodstock Fire/Rescue District  

 


